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October 26, 2023 \,/
Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donations
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$1000.00 from Jamie and Christopher Luhrs “Back to the 80°s Party”
$28.64 from Thomas DeBourcy via Paypal 10/25

Total - $ 1028.64

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you.
Catherine Tammaro




